
 

 

Dalton Planning Board 
Minutes of March 6th, 2019 

 
 
Present: Terri Parks, Carl Lindquist, Erik Nilsen, and Gal Potashnick.   
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:02 PM.   
 
Terri Parks made a motion to have Gal Potashnick be a voting member for 
this meeting.  Carl Lindquist 2nd the motion and all agreed. 
 
The February minutes were reviewed.  Gal Potashnick motioned to accept 
the minutes as written.  Erik Nilsen 2nd the motion and all agreed. 
 
Thomas Smith presented a plan for a lot line adjustment on behalf of Jim 
and Sandy Dannis.  He will email the Planning Board secretary with a list of 
abutters so that letters can be mailed to notify them of the public hearing on 
Wednesday, April 3rd, 2019.  A notice will also be posted in the paper.  He 
will also bring the completed application packet to the hearing.   
 
Eric Pospesil presented a plan for a lot line adjustment for Map 413 lots 86 
& 87 on behalf of David Benedict and Thomas and Rita Jaglowski.  The 
board reviewed the application and plans.  The Planning Board agreed that 
he could move forward with the process and a public hearing will be held on 
Wednesday, April 3rd.  Letters will be mailed to abutters and a notice will go 
in the paper.   
 
The Planning Board accepted with regret the resignation of Nancy McVetty.   
 
Rhiannon Moyer, Planning Board secretary has tendered her resignation 
effective as of the April meeting.    
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:30 PM.  
 
The next scheduled meeting is Wednesday, April 3rd, 2019 at 7:00 PM. 
 


